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The February 4, 2014 meeting was  

called to order by President Tim Kaylor, K4TGK 
at 7:30 PM.  There were 11  
people in attendance:  10 members and 
1 guest.  Last month’s minutes were 
read by Tim. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
There was no change reported for  
February:   
General Fund - $2,303.80 
Repeater Fund - $6,376.26 
 

PIO REPORT – Upcoming Events 
*Charlotte HamFest – 3/7 -8 
*McLeod Run/Walk – 3/15 (TBD) 
*Heritage Festival at Clemson 
Extension – mid-April 

 
EM-COMM REPORT - no update 

 

March Birthdays  

Mac Cullom, K4AVR – March 7 
Olin (Mac) McDaniel, W4PFZ – March 7 
Morris Jones, NM4R – March 8 
Bob Austin, K7DVB – March 21 

 

Attending this Meeting 
 

KB4RRC – Donald  M 
KI4TTS – Doug   M  
KG4HIE – Scott   M  
KD4BUF – Fletcher   M 
K4AVR – Mac   M 
KG4YVJ – Suzie   M  
NoCall – Jan   G 
K7DVB – Bob   M 
KJ4MWT – Kathy  M 
AK4BH – Blaise   M  
K4TGK - Tim   M 

M = Member 
G = Guest 

 

 
 

Meeting at Shoney’s, Hwy. 52 
March 4, 2014, at 7:30 PM 

Join us at 6:30 for dinner! 

 
Daylight savings time begins March 9, 2014!! 
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UPDATE ON HEALTH OF OUR FRIENDS AND CLUB MEMBERS 
 Tom Hall, KF4KAE, is home recuperating from his recent surgery. 

 Jack Jackson, N4JJ, is home.  We wish him well in his recovery.   

     
REPEATER REPORT - No problems were reported with the repeaters.  Per Mac, K4AVR, 

the 444 now has a courtesy tone when keyed up and the repeater can now be shut down 
remotely. 

 
OLD BUSINESS – no old business to discuss. 
 

NEW BUSINESS and INFORMATION – no new business. 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

     DON’T FORGET! 
      Bojangles, Celebration Avenue 
       Every Saturday morning, 9AM! 

Come on out!  Turn out has been low recently  
and we would love to see you! 
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John F. Germain, KA3JAL, Treasurer 
 2731 Ascot Drive 
 Florence, SC  29501 
 Telephone 843-667-9702 
  
 First Class Postage 
 Address Changes Requested 
 

 

The FARC QSO is published monthly by 
the Florence Amateur Radio Club to 
provide information to its club members, 
to all persons interested in wireless 
communication and to encourage the 
promotion of amateur radio in the Pee 
Dee area of South Carolina. 
 
The editorial staff reserves the right to 
edit and rewrite for content and space.  
The editor welcomes your comments 
about this or future publications. 
 
Kathy Haddock, KJ4MWT, editor 
3245 Gulf Cove 
Florence, SC  29501 
kthyhddck@yahoo.com 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Florence Amateur Radio Club 
PO Box 5062, Florence SC 29502 

Website:  www.w4ulh.net 
President:  Tim Kaylor, K4TGK 
Vice Pres:  Tom Morgan, WA4BUO 
Sect/Treas:  John Germain, KA3JAL 
Web Page:  Tim Kaylor, K4TGK 
Publicity:  Jack Jackson, N4JJ 
ARES:  Tim Kaylor, K4TGK 
 
Annual club dues are $36, due on January 
1 of each year.  Additional family members 
are $18.  Late fees apply after this date.  
Dues for first year members are $20; 
additional family members are $10. 
 
The FARC Ragchew Net meets each 
Monday night at 8:30PM on 146.850-. 

mailto:kthyhddck@yahoo.com
http://www.w4ulh.net/

